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In Math, we are working on addition and subtraction principals. You will be seeing workbook pages coming home. We are adopting a new program this year. Please be patient with me as I am figuring out how homework is going to work best with this new curriculum. 

We will also be starting multiplication and cursive as well. Cursive will be completed in class. Multiplication homework will be writing the missed problems 5 times each. I will send home more information with the first day of homework.  
Tests:
None coming up! Yippee!

Usually tests will be on Friday!
Important Info
*Open House (no kids, just adults): this Thursday August 15 at 6:30. 
* If you have not sent in paperwork, please do so ASAP!
Snacks- we have a snack time every day during recess. You can send a snack from home or buy one at the school for $.50
If you are able to send in any snacks for those who do not have it I would appreciate it.
Multiplication Facts to practice

Any number up to 10 times 0,1,2,5,10
Science- scientific method
August 12, 2019     
Social Studies: History of the USA
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